
 

 

We are moving from Depågatan to new premises! 

 

Dear customer,  

From Monday 1th November we will be at Makadamgatan 11, just a stone’s throw from our 
present location.  

Our new visiting and delivery address from 1th November will be: 

Lundgrens Sverige AB  
Makadamgatan 11  
254 64 Helsingborg 

 

Please note that this change of address only concerns Lundgrens Helsingborg, Lundgrens 
other locations are not affected.  

All contact details such as telephone numbers and e mail addresses for Lundgrens 
Helsingborg however remain unchanged.  

We are moving into a new and tailor-made facility with 1900m2 of office, warehouse and 
workshop area to meet your requirements in the most effective way.  

We will do everything we can to meet your wishes during the period we move but would like 
if you could schedule your purchases for delivery and pickup in v42 and v44.  Our other units 
within Lundgrens will of course also be helpful during this period. 

You can find more information on our web site: www.lundgrenssverige.se  

For any questions please contact Eric Svedjevall, Site manager +46 (0)8 712 01 65, 
eric.svedjevall@lundgrenssverige.se  

 

With kind regards  

Lundgrens Sverige AB 

 

 

http://www.lundgrenssverige.se/

